
 

 

7th November 2024 
 
 

Anti-Bullying Week and Children in Need  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to share with you the upcoming events in school as part of Anti-Bullying 
Week, which will take place from Monday, 11th November to Friday, 15th November. 
This week is an important opportunity to raise awareness about bullying, promote kindness, 
and encourage inclusivity among our students. We have some fun activities planned for the 
week and we would love your support! 

Tuesday, 12th November – Odd Socks Day 

To kick off the week, we invite all students to wear odd socks on Tuesday! This is a fun 
way to celebrate our differences and show that we are all unique. It’s a simple and visual 
reminder that we should embrace diversity and treat everyone with kindness and respect. 

Friday, 15th November – Children in Need Day 

On Friday, we will also be celebrating Children in Need. Students can come to school 
wearing an item of clothing with spots, whether it's a spotted t-shirt, hat, socks, or anything 
else! This is a great opportunity for the children to show their support for this wonderful 
charity while also taking part in a fun and colourful dress-up day. 

We hope that these activities will help our students understand the importance of standing 
together against bullying while also making a positive contribution to Children in Need. 

We would appreciate any donations to Children in Need that you can provide, and will 
have a collection box available in the school throughout the week. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create a positive and inclusive 
environment for all our children. 

Kind regards, 
 

Kelly Spinks 

PSHE Lead 


